
WorksafeNZ Safety by Design Focus Groups 
 
WorksafeNZ is hosting focus groups on safety in design in May with an aim to collaborate on 
intervention strategies. As a recent attendee of the CCG Safety in Design Industry Steering Group 
forum, we would like to extend this offer to you to participate.  
 
We strongly encourage you to attend and share your great ideas. Attached is the “final draft” of 
WorksafeNZ’s Good Guidance for Health and Safety by Design document for your reference.  
 
Obviously, being invited to these focus groups and having an early copy of the proposed good guidance 
draft is a privilege extended to you as a result of your participation in the CCG Forums. We trust you 
will respect this confidence and opportunity.  
 
The next Forum will be held on May 31 and will have updates from WorksafeNZ as well as 
presentations on BIM in safety in design (Glenn Jowett) and a case study from Christchurch City 
Council (Mark Humphrey).  Please contact Wendi Croft, chair of the CCG Safety in Design Industry 
Steering Group with any forum questions. 
 
The dates, times and locations are:  
 

Auckland 17th May 2018 9 am – 12 
pm  

Level 9, 280 Queen Street, City 

Wellington 18th May 2018 9 am – 12 
pm 

Level 6, 86 Customhouse Quay  

Christchurch 24th May 2018 9 am – 12 
pm 

Level 3, 351 Lincoln Road, Addington 

New Plymouth 29th May 2018 9 am – 12 
pm 

Level 2, 214 Devon Street East  

 
Please RSVP to philippa.gibson@worksafe.govt.nz if you are attending. 
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